
Opposition to HF874 

 

Parents, not the state, should be the ones in charge of their children’s education.  Parents know their 

children the best and know what their children are capable of, are interested in, and what they want to 

pursue upon graduation.  Parents, not the state, can help children achieve their highest potential.   

The state continues to throw money at education, and the achievement tests continue to go down.  That 

is why our family has chosen to home school so that our child does get a quality education.     

I ask that you reject this proposed amendment to the MN constitution. 

Jared 


